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31 October 2019 

 

 

Dear staff and students 

 

Following on from the statement that we issued yesterday regarding the arrest of a suspect linked to the 

murder of our former student, the late Mr Sandile Ndlovu, the University has been informed that the suspect 

has already appeared in court.  

 

We were initially informed that the suspect was going to appear in court later today, however, yesterday 

evening, the suspect made his first court appearance.  

 

He will now have to reappear in court at a later date.  

 

The University will continue to update you on future developments related to the case.  

 

Sincerely 

 

DUT Management 

 

 

 


